

FTHB BULLETIN #2 (FY 2013-2014)

TO: Participating FTHB Lenders FROM: Kari H'Orvath - EDA - Housing

DATE: October 10, 2013

SUBJECT: FISCAL YEAR 2013-14 FTHB ALLOCATION AVAILABLE

We are pleased to announce that FTHB has received its funding for this fiscal year. EDA will begin accepting applications for 2013-14 program funds immediately.

<u>For more information</u>: If you have any questions or would like more information, contact the EDA Housing staff at (951) 343-5469 or <u>www.rchomelink.com</u>.

Kari H'Orvath khorvath@rivcoeda.org
Bernadette Cruz bcruz@rivcoeda.org